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Comments: Greetings,

 

This letter is in regards to the proposal to expand operations at the Holland Lake Lodge.  I hope that the US

Forest Service takes a hard look at this proposal and asks if this truly benefits locals and people who have come

to enjoy and love Holland Lake Lodge.  Holland Lake Lodge for so many of us holds a special place in our hearts

due to it's rustic charm and quietness.  No doubt that what we love about this special place will be lost if this area

is allowed to be developed further.  Montana is unfortunately seeing tremendous growth right now and the idea of

growing just for the sake of growing is short sighted.  As an individual who was born and raised in Kalispell and

adore the natural beauty that we are blessed with, I whole heartedly disagree with this project and am ashamed

that it is even being considered.

 

Best Regards,

Shane Barfoot 

 


